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Dear Parents/Carer 

 

The school currently provides milk to children up to the age of 5 through a 

company called Cool Milk. All the reception children have been registered with Cool 

Milk and will receive milk until their 5th birthday.  If you would like your child to 

continue to receive milk after their fifth birthday you can register your child for 

subsidised milk by visiting www.coolmilk.com/register.  You will need to register 

your child by a Tuesday at 5.00 pm for your child’s milk to start the following 

week. 

 

Having school milk is obviously optional and not all the children take up this offer.   

 

Cool Milk offers a variety of different payment options; simply choose the amount 

you wish to pay via your online Cool Milk account, by automated telephone service 

or at a local Paypoint facility.  Should you have any queries please contact Cool Milk 

on 0844 854 2913. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Alison Pass 

Headteacher 
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